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The Yaquina lab has been a great asset to me as a small commercial fisherman, they 

have provided me and my wife with cold storage, allowing us to successfully market 

our own product, fish!  Previously we had no local access to cold storage and now we 

have it within a few miles of our boat!  We need continued investment from HB2909 

to help us because it will allow us to have more opportunities to market our own 

product and bring seafood directly from our boat to the consumer.  Please help our 

small coastal fishing communities, we need all the help we can get! 


